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As a non-profit 501c3 community, we thank  
you for supporting our mission of service to 
seniors through tax-deductible donations of  
cash or useful items. Please call our office.

TODAY’S SENIOR LIVING

This season, shop at smile.amazon.com, 
and Amazon will donate to our facility. Simply 

login and choose Wisconsin Illinois Senior 
Housing Inc. as your charity of choice. 

Or visit amzn.to/2IwBS5n.
Please visit bit.ly/i-wishes to see our WISH List of activity 
items that can be easily purchased through Amazon and 
sent directly to us for the benefit of our residents.InglesideCommunities.org

Newsletter Production by PorterOneDesign.com

Resident of the Month: Elaine B.Resident of the Month: Elaine B.
Elaine was born to Mary and Bernie on 
January 3rd in Washington D.C. Mary was a 
housewife while Bernie was a plumber for the 
US Department of State in Washington, DC 
until he retired to Florida. He worked as a 
part-time security guard to keep himself busy. 
Elaine grew up with 3 brothers. Elaine has 
lived in different parts of the U.S. including 
Washington D.C. and grew up in Omaha, 
Nebraska. As a young girl she took lessons 
to learn to play the accordion. She spent a lot 
of time with her grandmother who taught her 
how to cook and sew. They made her high 
school prom dress together, and even made 
a miniature version for a doll she had similar 
to a Barbie. She used these skills throughout 
most of her life making trendy clothes for 
both of her children, and oldest grandson. 
She made our Halloween costumes that were 
always the best in the neighborhood, and 
each costume had a matching trick-or-treat 
bag. She went to Cathedral High School in 

Omaha, Nebraska. She always went by her 
own clock and was known to be “just a few 
minutes” late every day. So much so, that the 
principal waited for her at the front door each 
morning with a tardy pass. She continues this 
tradition to this day, and has even passed it 
on to her son. Elaine worked for a Talent 
Agency in Washington, DC and booked 
bands for weddings, bar/bat-mitzvah’s, 
Presidential Inaugurations, and many other 
high-profile events around Washington. The 
talent agency also had a booming Strip-A-
Gram business. 
Elaine met her spouse Jerry while he was 
going to art school in Omaha, Nebraska. 
Rumor has it, they met in the men’s bathroom, 
but no one will confirm or deny. Jerry was a 
graphic artist. At one point he did freelance 
work for Time Life Books and designed an 
album cover for Luciano Pavarotti.  He 
always had two jobs, they later went separate 
ways, but remain great friends. 
After she was married, they moved to 
Maryland, and spent the next 18 years. In 
1987, she moved to Florida, where she lived 
until 2016. Upon moving to Florida, she 
worked as a party and convention planner, 
until she retired around 2000. Late she 
traveled to D.C. She traveled with her lifelong 
friend Angie to Cape Cod several times 
where they spent time shopping for and 
collecting pottery and fused glass. She 
moved to Wisconsin in 2016 to be closer to 
her daughter and her family. She enjoyed 
going to the Waunakee Senior Center for 
movie days. 

Elaine has two children Erinn and Ryan, a 
few favorite past times with them include 
coloring, cooking, sewing, and making jewelry 

– specifically bracelets. Elaine is proud of her 
family daughter, Erinn (Bill) and grandson 
Brendan that live in the Madison area and 
visit often. She shared her love for cooking 
with Brendan, who has worked as a chef for 
more than 10 years. Son, Ryan and his 2 kids, 
Kaiden and Kennedy. Kaiden recently 
graduated in the top 3% of his Marine Corps 
class and currently training in Virginia. 
Kennedy is in her senior year of high school. 
 Elaine spent her days working and being very 
creative. She did ceramics, and Erinn still has 
many of these items on display in her home. 
She learned to decorate cakes, so every 
birthday cake was homemade, and never store 
bought. Every year, she themed her holiday 
decorations, and had the most amazing 
Christmas trees that were always the envy of 
the neighborhood. Elaine is a woman of 
glamour and always looks good weather it is to 
go to breakfast or out to a crafting group she is 
decked out in beautiful jewelry! 



Employee of the Month
Nene (CNA), SNF
I love working at Ingleside with 
my residents and all of their 
personalities. Everyone has watched 
me grow in to a wonderful CAN and I 
want to thank all of my residents and 
staff members.

Hello Family and Friends of Ingleside,
Many of you already know me, but for those of 
you who do not, I have been the Business 
Office Manager at Ingleside for the past year 
and 10 months. As some of you may already 
be aware, Danielle Sigler resigned from her 
position as Nursing Home Administrator on September 19, 2022. 
We were sad to see her go, but happy to see her advance in her 
career goals.
Since Danielle’s departure, I agreed to step in as interim 
Administrator. Please know that we are working diligently to find a 
well-qualified candidate to replace Danielle, one who shares our 
values of providing excellent care and service to your loved ones. 
Our corporate office is also deeply involved in supporting our 
building during this transitional period.
Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may 
have. My telephone number is (608) 470-4098. During this interim 
period, I will continue in my role as Business Office Manager, so 
continue to contact me regarding any billing or insurance 
questions. I look forward to seeing and hearing from each of you.
Take Care!
Kevin K. Lawrence    
Business Office Manager  

A Letter from Kevin

Artist Spotlight: Group 
Designed Scarecrow

Ingleside residents wanted to show 
support at the homecoming parade! 
Go Vikings! RCAC residents prepared 
the patio for the colder months ahead! 
Patio conversations & teamwork was a 
good way to spend the afternoon! A big 
thank you to the community members 
who donated some goodies to staff & 
residents! We are blessed to have 
such thoughtful community members! 
We celebrated Taco & Tutus Tuesday! 
Birthday Party with Tom Bedka with the 
great music! “You scream for ice 
cream, we all scream for ice cream!” 
Thank you Bob, our CEO for the ice 
cream machine! Soon residents & staff 
will be enjoying soft serve ice cream!

Skilled Nursing Highlights



Skilled Nursing Highlights ...continued

This season when you shop Amazon, they’ll donate 
to our facility. Just login to Amazon or visit 

amzn.to/2IwBS5n and choose Wisconsin Illinois 
Senior Housing Inc. as your charity of choice.



Happy Birthday!
Best wishes to our residents and staff 

celebrating birthdays this month.

Staff
Ana S.	 November 05

Alexis T.	 November 06

Shantai G.	 November 07

Prisciliana T.	 November 14

Hannah L.	 November 17

Judy C.	 November 26

Jacqueline A.	 November 30

Happy Anniversary!
LaNissia B.	 November 26, 2021

Nnaoma E.	 November 08, 2021

Christine F.	 November 22, 2021

Kim K.	 November 29, 2021

Amy K.	 November 15, 2016

Sandra K.	 November 06, 2021

Dale W.	 November 08, 2018

Activity Highlights 
11/10 2:00pm Drum 
Entertainment
11/11 Veterans Day
11/15 1:45pm Carmel 
Apple Bar
11/16 2:00pm November 
Birthday Party
11/24 Thanksgiving Day
11/30 Christmas 
Decorating Begins!
See bulletin board to sign 
up for the Bus Outing

Skilled Nursing Highlights ...continued

Your gift today makes
a brighter tomorrow.

Donate online: bit.ly/give2ing

givePleaseDid you know Medicaid
doesn't fully cover senior
care costs in nursing homes?
Help us support seniors
when they need it most.

We're a nonprofit WISH senior care community


